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IESA State Golf Participant

Ava attended the IESA state golf tournament at Metamora Fields near Peoria on September 15. 
Ava is new to the district, but she has quickly made a name for herself as the only Summit Hill 
golfer to qualify for the state golf tournament this year.  Ava is a born competitor who 
exemplifies grace under pressure. Throughout the five-hour golf round, Ava never showed signs 
of fatigue and improved her scores as the day progressed. Most importantly, Ava displayed 
excellent sportsmanship, and we are proud of the way Ava represented Summit Hill.


